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Volunteer Management System Now Available
WCSD is excited to announce the launch of a new Volunteer Management System through Raptor Technologies! This updated system streamlines the application process, enhances school safety, and makes it easier than ever for you to stay connected and engaged in our schools.
Your continued support makes a big difference—thank you for being part of the Melton community!
Important!  
· If you have filled out a volunteer application in the past 5 years and have been previously cleared as a Supervised Volunteer, Unsupervised Volunteer or Non-paid coach, you may already be approved SO you do NOT need to complete the NEW Volunteer Management System application.  If you were an approved volunteer as of June 6th, 2025, then you are good for 5 years.  Please call the office if you need verification.
                                                                (775-746-7440)
Please scan the QR Code to complete the new Application Process
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· If you are applying to be a Supervised Volunteer (classroom support, playground duty, parent organizations) you will need to provide your full social security number or international identification in order to complete your application.  A background check through JDP will be completed in order to ensure the safety of our kids.  
· In alignment with Nevada State law, volunteers will now be required to submit a new application every 5 years, not every year.  The updated system allows WCSD to run regular checks to ensure the continued safety of our school communities. 
· Once approved, please bring your ID for every volunteer opportunity.  Your ID will be scanned to create a personal nametag sticker to be worn at all times during your volunteer hours at the school or on a fieldtrip.

· For questions or help completing the application, please call Volunteer Services at 775-348-0346.
Thank you for your cooperation,
Melton Staff
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